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Whilst this is not the end to the half term we had hoped 

for, we could not be prouder of how our staff and pupils 

have followed the rules and tried to keep each other safe. 

We are not completely out of the woods yet, so we would 

urge every one of our families to enjoy the half term in as 

safe a way as possible. We would ask that you help us by 

remembering to notify us immediately by email if 

anyone in your household tests positive for COVID. 

Please email SLT@howard.croydon.sch.uk to report a 

case over the holidays. During term time, please email 

the school office as usual. 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our 

pupils and parents for their support this half term. The 

threat of COVID still remains with us but we have made 

great progress in supporting our pupils settle back into 

their school life, all thanks to the Howard community. No 

matter what the future holds, we will remain committed 

to providing the best education and levels of care to 

every pupil at our school.  

Key Dates: 

 

Monday 7th June – INSET day (school closed) 

Tuesday 8th June – Children return to school 

Monday 14th / Tuesday 15th June – Year 1 hearing 

test 

Thursday 17th June – Individual school photos 

Tuesday 29th June – Spanish day 

Friday 23rd July – Last day of school term 

Monday 6th September – Start of new school term 

Spanish day! 

We are super excited to announce our first ever 

Howard School Spanish Day on 29th June! 

Children will be listening to Spanish music and 

stories and in PE they will have the chance to try 

out some flamenco dancing. Our fabulous school 

dinner providers are also busy preparing a Spanish 

themed school lunch for the day complete with 

patatas bravas and a chicken paella!   

There will also be some other surprises to look 

forward to on the day. To make it even more fun, 

everyone is invited to dress up in Spanish 

themed/red/yellow clothes for the day! All the 

children and adults too of course! 

Between now and then, we would love our pupils 

to take part in a very special creative competition. 

The competition will be to design a Spanish 

themed Board/Card game!   

 

It must include - A cool title, a game board or a set 

of cards, be for 2-4 players, a spanish theme/topic 

(e.g colours/fruits/pets/family members or facts 

about Spain) and a set of simple instructions. 

 

One winner per Year Group will receive a prize 

which will be announced on our Spanish Day.  All 

entries need to be handed to class teachers by 

Tuesday 22nd June. Watch out for a poster with 

all these details on your Google classrooms! 

 

School uniform: 

We are pleased to announce our new school outfitters as 

Hewitts of Croydon. Any school uniform can now be 

purchased directly through Hewitts either online or 

directly from their shop. We have included a link below to 

our uniform page on our website as well as the link to 

Hewitts for your information.  

Hewitts are running an online only 10% discount over half 

term. You can access the website via the link below.   

Howard uniform page 

Hewitts of Croydon 

 

mailto:SLT@howard.croydon.sch.uk
https://www.howard.croydon.sch.uk/parent-info/uniform/
https://www.hewittsofcroydon.com/school-howard-primary-school-129

